
 

Burnside Bulletin 

World Mental Health Day 

Next Friday 9th October is World Mental Health Day. In order to celebrate this, we are 
asking children to wear something yellow to school. This could be anything from socks, a 
hair band or a t-shirt.  A voluntary donation of £1 for the charity “Young Minds” can be 

paid via Teachers 2 Parents.  

Thursday 2nd October 2020 

Safeguarding Update 

This week the Safeguarding        

Update is about  Video Streaming 

and was produced by National 

Online Safety,  

Updated Guidelines 

Another reminder for parents and carers that     

social distancing is necessary at all times when 

dropping off  your children and collecting them at 

the end of  the school day.  Also, please remember 

that it is now law that households should not be 

mixing in any house, garden or public setting. The 

staff  in school are working extremely hard to keep 

the school community safe and we are grateful 

that our families are following the guidelines too!  



Homework 

Every child in school should be completing their homework via Google      

Classroom on a weekly basis. Please support us as we help your 

child learn and grow by ensuring that this is completed each 

week. Phone calls will be made to families who are not               

accessing the platform next week.  

Attendance 

Well done to Year  1 who had the highest attend-

ance percentage this week! 

Reception  94.41% 

Year 1  96.10% 

Year 2  94.33% 

          Year 3  94.23% 

              Year 4  95.69% 

             Year 5  96.05% 

             Year 6  88.69% 

And finally… 

As restrictions tighten, please remember that school can offer support if  

you need it. There are many organisations in our local area who can help 

during these challenging times and it may be that we can point you in the 

right direction. Please remember that we are all in this together! 

 

Stay positive and stay safe, 

Mrs Charlton 

Free School Meal          

Eligibility  

Don’t forget, if you think your 

circumstances may have 

changed, please  contact the 

school office. It is easy to 

check your eligibility! 

Remote Learning Packs 

Yesterday, we sent home Remote Learning Packs with every child. These are 

to be kept at home safely and used in the case of  isolation either for                   

individuals, classes or the whole school. It is expected that if  children are 

well but isolating that they begin accessing Google Classroom and                    

completing the CGP pages directed by their class teacher. Upon their                 

return, it is expected that the Remote Learning Pack is returned to school 

for feedback from the class teacher. The pack will then be returned home for 

any further periods of  isolation. 


